DEPARTMENT OF SAFETY AND INSPECTIONS
Ricardo X. Cervantes, Director

CITY OF SAINT PAUL 375 Jackson Street, Suite 220 Telephone: 651-266-8939

Christopher B. Coleman, Mayor Saint Paul, Minnesota 55101-1806 Facsimile: 651-266-9040
Web: www.stpaul.govidsi

December 20, 2010

Mostafa H. Abdelhamid
Superstore Grocery

873 Rice Street

Saint Paul, MN 55117

Dear Mostafa Abdelhamid:
You have indicated interest in setting up a payment plan for your license and late fees

due and your fine imposed by City Council. The Department of Safety & Inspections
will agree to the following plan:

Payments: January 15, 2011 $336.75
February 15, 2011 $336.75
March 15, 2011 $336.75
April 15, 2011 $336.75
Total Due: $1,347.00

If you agree to this plan, please sign the attached affidavit and return it with your first
payment. The Department of Safety and Inspections will provide payment invoices but
will not send reminder notices. All payments must be made on or before the due date
or adverse action will begin against your licenses.

If you have questions, please contact me at (651) 266-9108.
Sincerely,

Chauonse A Rrgle

Christine A. Rozek
Deputy Director
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